PERMANENT MISSION OF INDIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS
NEW YORK

No.PMI/NY/C(AS)/2019 24 April 2019

The Permanent Mission of India to the United Nations in New York presents
its compliments to the Economic and Social Council Secretariat of the United
Nations and has the honour to convey that India is ready to present the Voluntary
National Review for the next cycle beginning in 2020 during the UN High Level
Political Forum on Sustainable Development to be held in 2020. It is requested
that availability of slot for the same may kindly be confirmed.

The Permanent Mission of India to-the United Nations in New York avails
itself of the opportunity to renew to the Economic and Social Council Secretariat
of the United Nations, New York the assurances of its highest consideration.
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